PCLNA Meeting   -  October 11, 2022
Minutes of Meeting
In Person and GoToMeeting

Our meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by President, Michael Gray. 

Attending meeting were: Michael Gray, Glinda Dubois, Mike Dickson, Melinda Basco, Marilyn Smith, and our new member, Kellie Mandygo. We had one visitor – Pete Bratlie. 

Attending via GoToMeeting were: Mary Gregory, Karen Hays, Revreda James, John Chaler  and Belinda Sloan. 

We did not have minutes for the month of September as no meeting was held due to  the Southern Hills Expo. 

Mr. Ed Jones, Attorney at Law, was our guest speaker.  He made a presentation on “Consent to Medical Treatment and Powers of Attorney.”  It was a very informative presentation and we thanked him for his presentation.

Mike resumed our meeting after the presentation.

Our treasurer’s Report was given by Glinda. It was motioned to be approved by Melinda and a second by Marilyn.
  
Mike stated that our Christmas social is the second Tuesday in December.  Melinda Basco will email members about the event.  If anyone has a suggestion where we can hold our social, please let Melinda know.  

Mike informed us that the Bill (HB604) for vehicle transfers not having to involve a notary is still in the works in the Legislature. Nan Riffe with the LNA is watching the Bill for us. Mike reminded us to contact our legislators to let them know we don’t want this Bill to go forward. 

Mike indicated that at our November meeting we will have a presentation on “Protecting the Elderly.”

Glinda stated that the LNA Conference will be held October 28-30, 2023 in Lafayette. 

With no further business, Glinda motioned that our meeting be adjourned and Mike seconded the motion. Meeting was adjourned.
Next meeting is November 8, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. 

Minutes by Marilyn Smith, Secretary.
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